Whitemoor Academy, Whitemoor, St. Austell, Cornwall, PL26 7XH
Tel: 01726 822274 Website: www.whitemoor.org.uk
Head of School: Mrs G Hooper

Tuesday 26" February

WORLD:

BOOK
DAY

Dear Parents,

Thursday the 7*" of March is World Book Day. This year, we will be focusing a lot of the activities that we do on
bedtime stories. Therefore, we have agreed that the children can either dress up as a book character or come
to school in their pyjamas. We would also love it if each child could bring their favourite book in from home for
discussion in class.

In addition to this, the 5™ March is St Piran’s Day. We will not be dressing up for this event this year but will be
celebrating throughout the day in school, least of all with pasties at lunchtime.

Thank you for your continued support.

Yours Sincerely,

CHoopes

Mrs G Hooper
Head of School
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